Dear Parishioners 

Thank you for those parishioners who have booked and confirmed their booking after the covid-19 rule change on Monday 21st December 2020. However we are still waiting on a number of people to contact our parish office. We ask that you urgently call Natalie the parish secretary prior to attending the mass you have booked in for as your names may have been omitted from the list if you did not reach the 75 person threshold.

To keep the COVID-19 rules, you may not be allowed to enter the church if you have not confirmed your booking and the 75 person threshold is reached. 

Your assistance on this matter is greatly appreciated. We are still having Boxing Day mass at 4.30pm and 5.30pm and Sunday 27 December 2020 masses are going ahead as normal. 

If anything changes from the NSW Premier's announcement at 11am today, we'll let you know. 

Thank you and God Bless.



